
Short Title: Vintage Travel Trailers

Fiscal Note H.B. 267

Sponsor: Perry, L. 2012 General Session

Enactment of this bill may increase revenue to the Transportation Fund by an estimated $35,000 one-
time in FY 2013.  The bill may also decrease ongoing revenue to the Transportation Fund by $1,000 per 
year beginning in FY 2014.

State Government (UCA 36-12-13(2)(b))

FY 2012 FY 2013 FY 2014State Budget Detail Table

Expenditure $0 $0 $0

Revenue:
$0 ($1,000)Transportation Fund ($1,000)
$0 $36,000Transportation Fund, One-time $0

Total Revenue $0 $35,000 ($1,000)

Net Impact, General/Education Funds $0 $0 $0

Net Impact, All Funds (Rev.-Exp.) $0 $35,000 ($1,000)

State of Utah, Office of the Legislative Fiscal Analyst1/23/2012, 02:08 PM, Lead Analyst: King, Z./Attorney: SCH

Enactment of this bill likely will not result in direct, measurable costs for local governments.
Local Governments (UCA 36-12-13(2)(c))

Certain trailer owners may experience a registration fee increase of $14 per year, for a total ongoing cost 
of $27,000.  Others would pay a $40 one-time fee for a cumulative cost of $8,000.  Those who pay the 
$40 one-time fee would be exempt from future registration fees, resulting in a cumulative ongoing 
savings of $28,000 per year.

Direct Expenditures by Utah Residents and Businesses (UCA 36-12-13(2)(d))
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